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PARMA CHIEF OF STAFF ACCEPTS POSITION 

AT CUYAHOGA COMMUNITY COLLEGE 
 

 
(PARMA) – Chief of Staff for Parma Mayor Dean DePiero, Meghann Marnecheck, has 
accepted the position of District Director of Development at Cuyahoga Community College.  
Meghann’s last day with the City of Parma will be Friday, December 2nd. 
 
“Meghann has played a vital and tireless role in my administration for the City of Parma,” said 
Parma Mayor Dean DePiero.  “She also served as my Administrative Assistant in Columbus 
when I was a State Representative.  Without a doubt, our loss is a tremendous gain for our 
friends on the administration team at Tri-C.  We wish her the very best.” 
 
“I have thoroughly enjoyed serving the people of Parma and the administration,” said 
Marnecheck.  “I have met wonderful people, and I will miss working with and representing 
them.  It is my hope that I will be able to continue to work for the benefit of Parma in my new 
capacity.” 
 
 Meghann will begin her new duties at Cuyahoga Community College on December 5th. 
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